
Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
1918 Grove Street
Oakland, California 94612

As has been mentioned in earlier informal discussions, Company is planning
to move its Accounts Payable Bureau and the related Comptometer and Stenographic
Bureau from its Corporate Accounting Department to the General Accounting Department.
This change is currently scheduled for August 7, 1967.,

Since the employees in the General Accounting Department are represented
by Local 1245, I.B.E.W., we propose to include the Accounts Payable Section in the
bargaining unit after August 7. Attached is a list of the employees who will be
affected along with their classifications as of June 1, and Company emploYment dates.

Company further proposes to transfer most of the employees on the attached
list to the jobs in the Accounts Payable Section and proposes to transfer the
Keypunch Operators to new jobs in the Keypunch Section of the General Accounting
Department without resorting to the bidding procedure.

If you are in accord with the foregoing proposals and agree thereto,
please so indicate in the space prOVided below and return one executed copy of this
letter to Company.

PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY
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The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto as of the

date hereof.

LOCAL UNION NO. 1245, INTERNATIONAL
BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO

By ~?I<Z;~Bus ness Manager


